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Sen. Kathleen Taylor, Chair 
Senate Labor and Business Committee 
Via email 
 

Dear Chair Taylor: 

The Workers’ Compensation Management-Labor Advisory Committee (MLAC) 
has completed review of SB 418. 

The committee supports SB 418 with the -2 amendments, with the caveats 
that: 

 the bill applies only to appointments for compensable medical 
services; and 

 that the insurer may verify the appointments 

If amendments are necessary, MLAC will review them to ensure they achieve 
that outcome. 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 
Patrick Priest     Scott Strickland 
Management Co-chair   Labor Co-chair 
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